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Dnar He Hottanly,

I am pleased to have been informed about the successful book selling for
supporting the sanitation and clean drinking water project in Central Java. As much as
I would like to come and join with you and kind supporters of this activity, my regrets
and apologies for being unable to attend the occasion in view of some unavoidable
engagement [ have to attend.

Nevertheless, I personally would like to extend my sincere felicitations to you
and other supporting agencies for the selling of 1.000 copies of the “Taste for Life”,
which has helped in making an available amount of €63.675. Personally, I applaud
such benevolent activity as this meaningful water project would be a contributing
factor in developing the welfare of the local community of Central Java.

Again, thank you for your untiring support extended to the Embassy and
please do extend our warmest thanks to the sponsors, contributors and club members
for making the fund-raising activity a success.
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